
older and online
What’s holding you back? 
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A new inquiry into Cybersafety for  
Senior Australians wants to hear your views on: 

u The benefits and opportunities of using the internet 

u Reasons for caution and the things that hold you back 

u What government can do to build user confidence  
and protect consumers

Older Australians should not be left behind  
as the economy goes online!

Put your submissions to the Committee’s inquiry by 17 February 2012.

For more information visit the Australian Parliament’s  
Joint Select Committee on Cyber-Safety website at

www.aph.gov.au/cybersafety-seniors
or call us direct at 02 6277 4202 or jscc.reps@aph.gov.au


